

CCS

Teacher Appreciation Christmas Gift Fund

Dear CCS Parents,

Christmas time is approaching and we want to bless the teachers at Covenant Christian School who have faithfully taught your children this school year.

The celebration of Christmas is a celebration of giving. With this in mind, we ask that you bless and remember your child's teacher this year by giving toward a special fund for them. No amount is too small and every gift will help to bless them this Christmas.

Any cards and letters from you and your children would also be a great blessing.

Please complete and return the bottom portion of this letter to the school office by December 12, 2023.

| Thank you! | | | | | |
|------------|-------------|------|--------------|---------|---------------------|
| | acher Appre | | ay Gift Fund | | |
| otadona | aroneo rian | | | | namen and an income |
| | \$10 | \$20 | \$50 | Other\$ | |

Thanks be to God for his indescribable gift!

2 Corinthians 9:15

